
JOIN US FOR A VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING!
Over the last year, the San Luis Obispo Council of Governments (SLOCOG), our partner agencies and 
the regional community have engaged in an important study to plan for the future of rail on the 
Central Coast. The purpose of the Coast Rail Corridor Study was to examine opportunities for 
expanding intercity rail and bus connectivity and potential implementation of a future commuter rail 
or regional rail service within the Central Coast.

By 2045, our region will add over 40K people, and rail travel can serve as an attractive option for 
accessing and connecting people to jobs, school, medical and recreational destinations. The meeting 
will provide a Study update on the proposed implementation strategies for future rail services.

805-781-4462coastrailstudy.comLearn More! info@coastrailstudy.com

REGISTER TO ATTEND!
For your convenience and to allow participation while 
social distancing, the meeting will be held virtually to 

share information and address your questions.

Tuesday, May 18, 2021
5–6:30 p.m.

Register at: bit.ly/CRCS_Public_Meeting
Password: CRCS#2

Dial-in: 408-418-9388 | Code: 187 790 9497


